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Millennium Limited (ASX Code: MHD) — Revocation of Extension to Removal Date

Millennium Limited (“MHD” or “the Company”) wishes to advise that as a result of the
announcement made on 31 July 2020 that the Company has withdrawn the offer under the
Replacement Prospectus dated 18 May 2020 for its proposed acquisition of Advent Health, ASX has
advised to revoke the extension of removal date provided on 23 July 2020 given MHD is no longer in
the final stage of implementing a transaction that will lead to the resumption of trading in its securities.

ASX has further advised its intension to remove MHD from the official list of ASX from the open of
trading on Friday 14 August 2020.

The Company will keep all shareholders informed on any further steps. For other queries, please
contact Ying Huang on the detail set out below,

Ying Huang
Company Secretary
yinghuang@millenniumltd.com.au
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